

To: The Village President and Board of Trustees

From: Chris Dopkins, P.E., Village Engineer

Re: Engineering Report – June 2022 Activity

Date: June 10, 2022

Please allow this memorandum to provide a brief summary of major activity over the past month that involves the engineering department:

- Public Works Building: Testing Service Corporation completed the field work on the site
 on May 16th. A memorandum regarding the results and potential next steps is included in
 the packet.
- Sherman Oaks Drainage Improvements: NICOR completed its work the week of the June 27th. Stenstrom desires to begin its work the week of August 8th.
- Oak Lawn Mobile Home Park: The Park has connected to the Village's public water system. We will follow up with the Park to ensure that the well has been properly abandoned.
- **2021 Pavement Maintenance Program:** The Contractor began work last week. We expect work to wrap up on or about August 10th as planned.

